Buckinghamshire Safeguarding Children Board Self-harm Guidance: Appendix C (March 2017)


Appendix C:

Sample Letter to Parents Following a Meeting About Self-harm

Date

Dear (Parent/Carer)

Thank you for coming to discuss…………………………………………..

After our recent meeting I am writing to express concern about ………………..’s safety and welfare. The recent incident of self-harm (or threat to self-harm) by ……………………. suggests that he/she may need additional support. 
I recommend that you visit your local GP for advice and help, and /or, as agreed, we have sent a referral to the Children and Adolescent Mental Health Service (CAMHS).

We will continue to provide support to ………………, but would appreciate any information that you feel would help us to do this as effectively as possible.

If there is anything else we can do to help ……………………… please contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Title

Copies to:
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